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EMORY UNIVERSITY
ATLANTA 22, GEORGIA

DEAN OF THE COLLEGE 17 July 1963

Professor James Silver
History Dept.

Emory University
Atlanta 22, Ga,

Dear Professor Silver:

I want to thank you for your willingness
to talk to us at lunch time today. What you
said helps us towards at least a small under-
standing of the problems you touched on.

It is too easy to say we sympathize with
your position, for how can we - at this distance -
even sympathize properly? You do have my admira-

tion.

Sincerely,

AL

John C., Stephens, Jr.
Dean
JCS:es
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